
 

 

 
DATE: May 29, 2020 
 
TO:  Depot Network 
 
RE:  Signage Requirements 
 
 
 
Attention Depot Operators and Staff, 
 
This notice is to remind you that it is not a requirement in Alberta to remove caps or lids from any 
container prior to returning the container to a depot and that customers are not required to sort 
containers before returning them. Please ensure your depot does not have any signage posted that 
may suggest that these are a requirement. See example below of a sign that indicates incorrect 
information. 
 
If your depot has posted a sign that contains this information, or any other information that is not 
a requirement in Alberta, this sign must be removed or covered with immediate effect.  
 
Please note that all signs are subject to inspection, and if any sign containing information or 
instruction to Albertans that is not a requirement, is found posted at your depot, it may affect the 
results of the inspection. 
 
If you have any questions, please direct them to a BCMB Compliance Officer by calling 780-289-
6948 or 780-695-0302 or by email at info@bcmb.ab.ca. 
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